
Special Meeting – July 19th 2023 

 

Watab Township Board & Langola Township Board 

RE: 115th Road Maintenance Agreement 

 

Attendees:  Steve Wollak, Julie Johnson, Langola Township Board: Frank Hard, Mark Petron, Dan 

Schlichting, Greg Bruestle, Anita Seviola 

 

The Watab Township Board was invited to the Langola Township regular monthly meeting for July 2023.  

Topic of discussion was the continuing shared maintenance agreement. 

115th Street NE is co-maintained by both Townships as Watab Township retains the rights to the south 

half of 115th Street NE and Langola Township retains ownership of the north half of 115th Street NE, from 

Highway 10 to Little Rock Lake on the west side of the lake, and from the east side of Little Rock Lake to 

County Road 78. 

Per the agreement attached; Watab Township agrees to maintain the western portion of 115th Street NE 

(Highway 10 to Little Rock Lake) and Langola Township will maintain the eastern section of 115th Street 

NE (from the lake to County Road 78). 

The term of the agreement will automatically renew each year, unless either party wishes to address 

any issues. 

Motion by Steve Wollak, 2nd by Julie Johnson to approve.  Motion Carries, Watab Town Board 

Motion by Greg Bruestle, 2nd by Dan Schlichting to approve agreement. Motion Carries, Langola Town 

Board. 

Special Meeting adjourned.  Langola regular meeting continued. 

Submitted by: 

 

Julie Johnson, Chair 

Watab Town Board 


